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Hello Soccer Families, 
I’m writing to let you know about our AYSA Gear Recycling Exchange 
Program and with a specific request. 

Our request is that everyone please take a few minutes to look for your 
old or no longer used pairs of cleats (includes indoor shoes), shin 
guards, Goalie gloves, etc. for donation to AYSA. Un1tas uniforms in 
good condition will also be accepted. We want to get this going quickly 
so families will have access to the items in time for the season. Please 
just contact us at the email or text below and we will make 
arrangements to get your items. We are looking for all types and sizes. 
We will be following up soon with an inventory listing of available items 
and how you can acquire them (FREE!). 

*We will have a drop box at our members meeting on February 18, 
2019. 

Contact us: 

Email: ​aysaregistrar@yahoo.com 

Text: 440-308-7782 

I hope that this is something everyone will take part in as it will benefit 
our community in multiple ways. Not only will we extend the use of 
items (and free up some space in our homes!), but we will also provide 
opportunity to lower the expense of AYSA participation. Anything we 
can do to lower the cost associated with participation is worthwhile. 
Again, please take a few moments to look and see if you have anything 
to contribute.  

Thank you, 

Sarah Herold 

AYSA Registrar 
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